
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

September 2, 2016 
 

CONTACT: Gretchen Pruett, Library Director 
700 E. Common St. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
                                                                                                                                                     830.221.4322 

gpruett@nbtexas.org 
 

Delayed Opening at the New Braunfels Public Library September 7th  
 

New Braunfels, TX - The New Braunfels Public Library will open to the public at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 

September 7th to accommodate staff training sessions that morning.  Morning programs on Wednesday are 

canceled, but afternoon and evening programs will be held as scheduled.  This closure also affects the library at the 

Westside Community Center, which will also open at 1:00 p.m. instead of the usual noon opening time.   The 

RIOmobile will begin its stops that day with the 2:00 p.m. stop at LaSierra Apartments. 

 “We regret any inconvenience this delayed opening may cause our library customers, but this is the most 

efficient way to offer quality training to our library staff.  Customer service is our top priority, and training sessions 

such as these enable us to ensure that our staff is working at the highest level possible,” explained Library Director 

Gretchen Pruett. 

 For questions regarding the closure, or other matters, call the library at 830-221-4300. 
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